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Dear parents/carers,  
 
Welcome back to the second half of the Autumn term.  I hope you all had an 
enjoyable half term break and managed some quality time with your 
families. The children have returned to school with enthusiasm, ready to 
learn.  It has been lovely to see lots of active learning taking place both in 
and out of the classroom with great connections across the curriculum 
being made. 
 
We finished last half term with a lovely 
harvest celebration at the Chapel, thank 
you to our parents and wider community 
for joining us.   The children performed 
some harvest songs and shared their 

messages of 
thanks.  A huge 
thank you to all 
our parents for 
their generous 
food donations that have been delivered to the food 
bank in Okehampton and to Littlemoor class for their 
delicious apple muffins that we all shared together 
and the end of the day.  
  

We have seen a change in the weather over the half term holidays.  Please 
can we ask that all children come to school with a warm coat.  We try to get 
the children outdoor for fresh air during the school day, trying our best to 
avoid the rain showers.  We also ask that children bring drinks bottle to 
school each day as regular drinks breaks are offered to the children 
throughout the day.   
 
 

This week’s 

attendance 

was:   

95.89% 

 



 
Just to remind everyone that our SWAP SHOP event will take place next 
Tuesday afternoon in the school hall. Donations can be dropped to school 
on Monday and first thing on Tuesday morning (children’s clothes, shoes or  
books).  The school will be open from 2:30pm for parents to come into the 
hall where our school council group will be happy to help.  Any clothes left 
over from the Swap Shop will be collected with our Bags2school collection 
on Thursday 17th November.  
  
A message from our School Council Team 
A huge thank you to our children, parents and wider 
community for their generous shoe box donations 
we have received this week.  The beautiful gifts will 
be sent to children within Europe and will ensure 
that every child receives something special to open 
on Christmas morning. Thank you to everyone who 
contributed. These will be on their way to Eastern 
Europe in time for Christmas. 
 
As the school office at Boasley Cross is only manned 
part time throughout the week, please can we ask  
parents to email the school office at Northlew on 
admin@northlewprimary.org.uk where someone will get back to you 
directly.  If you need to speak to someone urgently, please phone the school 
directly on 01409 221420.  Class teachers and staff are available at the 
end of each school day should you need to speak to a member of staff.    
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
Wishing you all a wonderful weekend,  
Mrs Cook 
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Maddie in recognition of her fantastic 

learning in our maths lessons. Maddie has 

been incredibly focused, and this has 

resulted in a determination to grasp new 

concepts and methods. Well done, Maddie. 

Esme for always concentrating on 

her learning and being a great role 

model. 

Charlotte for collecting 
her maths resources 

independently when she 
was completing her 

learning. 

Eleanor has been resourceful in 
our maths lessons by using the 
resources available to her. She 

chose the resources 
independently which also 

makes her an active learner. 
Well done, Eleanor! 



 

                                         

  

 

 

School Diary 

November 2022 

Monday 
7th  

Dance after school club, 3-4pm 
Super Sixes after school club, 3-4pm 

Tuesday 
8th  

Board Game after school club, 3-4pm 
Swap Shop, 2:30- 3:15 

Wednesday 
9th  

Martial Arts after school club, 3-4pm 
KS1 Kodaly music after school club, 3-4pm  
 

Thursday 
10th  

PE with Mr Pugh- whole school 
Tag Rugby after school club, 3-4pm 

Friday 
11th  

Book & Biscuit followed by Celebration Assembly, 2:20pm 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember to book your child’s 

school meals.  

Week beginning 7th November:  

Autumn Menu Week 3 

 
 
 
 
 

• Fri 8th November Swap Shop in school, 3:30-3:15pm 

• Mon 14th November Last online orders for child’s design 
printed on Christmas items 

• Thurs 17th November FOBCS Bag2School 

• Tues 29th November Whole School Flu Immunisation 
programme  
 

• Tues 6th December Parents Forum 5pm  

• Tues 6th December Naturemakes Workshop (FOBCS)  

• Thurs 8th December School Christmas Performance, 1:30pm 

• Thurs 15th December ‘Robin Hood’ Pantomime Northcott 
Theatre  

• Fri 16th December Last day of term 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 8th November 

Boasley Cross Primary School 

2:30- 3:15pm 
Donate any unwanted items of children’s clothing, shoes & 
books (in good re-usable condition) and in return you can 

swap them for other items available on our Swap Shop stall. 
Please leave donations at reception on Monday 7th 

November. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Boasley Cross Community Primary School Telephone: 01837 871362 

Email: admin@boasleyprimary.org.uk  Website: www.boasleycross.devon.sch.uk 
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